
 

“PASS” Produce Alert Safety System 

Dear Valued Network, 

There has been a food safety recall.  

Company: Driscoll Peruvian Blueberries Recall 09/06/2021 

Product(s):  Peruvian Blueberries 

Reason(s): Unknown foreign material found in HALF PINT  12/.5PT CS  Peruvian Blue-

berries packed in clam shells. 

 

Keeping You Informed, 

Your Dedicated NPC, LLC Staff 

 

Next step: Immediately pull the product.  


